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July 26, 2010 

Ms. Stephanie L. Stumbo 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602-061 5 

JUL. 2 8 2010 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Re: An Inquiry into Universal Service and Funding Issues 
PSC Administrative Case 360 

Dear Ms. Stumbo: 

Please find enclosed the original and four (4) copies of the certification and results of our annual 
Lifeline verification audit required in the Commission's May 24, 2007 order. 

Should you have any questions regarding our filing, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Gregory A. Hale 
General ManagedExecutive Vice President 

Enclosures: 1 
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